
Members of the House Human Services Committee, 

My name is Shelby Downey and I reside in District #38. I am asking that you please 
render a DO PASS on House Bill 1502. 

I fully support this bill. It is extremely important to protect the rights of health care 
workers from future experimental vaccines. We saw way too many people lose their jobs over 
the experimental COVID-19 vaccine, crippling health care systems and making quality care 
difficult to find. This bill also protects the rights of the general public to receive health care 
treatment regardless of their vaccination status too. Again, we saw too many stories of families 
losing access to much-needed care because they refused to take a vaccine that had no proven 
efficacy.  

I urge you to vote DO PASS on House Bill 1502. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the 
state of North Dakota.  

- Shelby Downey 


